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Senator Grohoski, Representative Cloutier, and honorable committee members, my 
name is Helen Lukacs and I live in Alfred, ME. I am here to support LD 1294, an Act 
to Expand the Dependent Exemption. I know expansion would help a lot of Maine 
families that are struggling to make ends meet. As a mother to an almost-5 year old, 
my family has benefited from the DETC. As prices continue to rise and tariffs put 
more inflation on the horizon, please vote ought to pass on LD 1294. Thank you so 
much for your time and consideration. 


